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OFFICE OF THE BISHOP

DIOCESE OF MANCHESTER

MOST REVEREND LEO E. O'NgiL. DO

Fr. Benjamin M. Sebastian
Saint Mary Star of the Sea
Roman Catholic Church
467 Court St.

Brooklyn, N.Y. 11231

Dear Fr. Sebastian:

Thank you for your recent letter regarding Father
Anthony Hilary’s coming to Manchester and his problem. 1
really appreciate your thoughtfulness and kindness in sharing
the confidential information with me so that I may make the
right decision if I am approached by Fr. Hilary.

Assuring you of my prayerful best wishes, T am

Your friend in Christ, '
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Bishop of Manchester
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